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Nursery Curriculum Leaflet 
Summer  

In this leaflet you will find out about what your child will be 
learning during this term and how you can help them at home.  

It gives you information about what is going to be taught in 
all areas of the curriculum in school and suggests some ways 
in which you can get involved and help out at home.  

We see this as a great opportunity for you to share in your 
child’s education. 

On the back page you will find further information regarding 
how Nursery works and some things for you to remember.  
 

Thank you for your support! 
Nursery Team 

 
 

Learning through play  
The children in nursery are lucky enough to be at the very 
important stage of learning through play. All the activities that 
the children will experience will be play based and full of fun. 
We also follow the children’s interest’s closely to ensure 

everyone will be interested and engaged in the learning 
opportunities provided for them.  
 
Nature Detectives  
Every Wednesday the children will be taking part in outside 
activities. This will involve getting very muddy and using lots 
of natural resources to enhance our learning. Please ensure 
your child wears appropriate clothing and, if possible, a pair of 
wellington boots at nursery would be fantastic! 
 
Physical Development  

Physical development is an important part of the Early Years 
Curriculum and supports children at this age with developing 
other skills, particularly writing. Every Tuesday the children 
will have a P.E lesson and will need to arrive in school in 
sportswear.  

Mrs Clemson and Mrs Hunjan 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

17th April 2023  
The Billy Goats Gruff  

9th May 2022 
People Who Help Us   

  
 
 

23rd May 2022 
Under the Sea  

 

 

For the first two weeks 
we are going to be 
learning the 
traditional tale, “The 
Billy Goats Gruff” 
The children will learn 
the story, how to 
sequence the events 
and finally how to 

retell it.  
 

 

Following that, we will 
be looking at ‘people 
who help us.’ This 
topic has been 
initiated by the 
children. We will be 
thinking about the 
police, doctors and the 
fire service.  

The children will enjoy 
lots of role play 
sessions and will learn 
what to do in case of 
an emergency.   

 

For the last two weeks of 
this half term, we will be 
thinking about ‘Under 
the Sea.’ The children 
will explore the wild and 
wonderful world living 
underneath the sea… 
Expect some wet clothes 
to be sent home during 
this topic! We will be 
using our imaginations to 
make up our own fish 
and we will also learn 
about pollution in the 
sea.  

 


